
The book can be divided into three major sections. In the
first, the authors do a superb job in reviewing the sources of
radiation, as well as basic radiation physics, chemistry, and
biology. This is a concise presentation of most of the basic
fundamentals needed for further study of radiation at the
cellular, tissue, and systemic levels. Direct effect, carcinogenic
effects, and genetic effects of high-LET, low-LET, and radio
nuclide irradiation are presented in detail. Radiation syn
dromes, as well as the effect of various radiation modifiers are
reviewed. There is also a timely discussion on radiation cx
posure in utero.

The final area of discussion includes data pertaining to
cancer induction, estimation of carcinogenic risk, and radia
tion carcinogenesis at specific sites. For most of the organ
systems there is reference to the effects of fallout, radiation
therapy, diagnostic radiation, and internal exposure.

The appendix, which includes an extensive glossary of
radiobiology terms, as well as many hard to find radiation
source and exposure tables, is a useful reference for nuclear
physicians and those involved with radiobiobogy.

Overall, this text fulfills its purpose as a source book for
professionals interested in the effects of ionizing radiation in
humans. It is highly recommended as an informative and well
written text for practitioners, medical scientists, and medico
legal specialists dealing with the effects of radiation.
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